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Comments: Nez Perce-Clearwater Plan Revision Comment

To whom it may concern,

Firstly I'd like to thank The Forest Service for their continuing stewardship of our shared natural resources and
wildernesses that make this country so beautiful and great.

Secondly, I'd like to request that the State Line Trail (Trail 738) remain open to bicycle use and to restore bicycle
access to miles 20-27, as well as maintaining bicycle access to the State Line Trail by existing singletrack routes.
| realize that the Forest Service has to manage and protect our open spaces for use by many different user
groups and industries and that mountain bikes are still new to the scene, but | remain hopeful that there is a way
to ensure access for all user groups with minimal conflict. Either way | can say that myself and those that | ride
with will completely adhere to Forest Service rules and guidelines, and we continue to appreciate the hard work
everyone at the Forest Service does.

Respectfully yours,
Lee Stuurmans (Missoula, Montana)



